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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 9:59 AM
To: 'James Barnard'
Subject: RE: A Little RO# Confusion

The correct case designation is RO0000436.  You may disregard the 4121 designation. 
 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: James Barnard [mailto:JBarnard@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 9:45 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: A Little RO# Confusion 
 
Hi Jerry! 
 
During a QC/QA check of site 4186, 1771 First Street, Livermore, we came across some confusing information.  This site 
has been using two different RO#’s.  These RO#’s are 4121 and 0436.  We think RO#0436 is the correct one.  Is this 
true? 
 
Jim 
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